
 

 

 

18th November 2022 / 24th Rabee’ ul Aakhir 1444 
 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Festive Winter Gift Programme 

As part of the school’s ongoing commitment to Community Service, we are launching our Festive Winter Gift 
Programme. As part of this programme, the school will be supporting two local care homes and the Children’s 
Ward at UHCW Hospital by providing gifts and vital items over the festive period this year.  

We are appealing to our local community including students and their families to support this worthy cause. 
This year, the collection will be split as follows-  

House Service and Teamwork are collecting for the care homes. 

Houses Ambition and Respect are collecting for the Children’s ward at UHCW Hospital. 

 

We are requesting donations of the following items for the care homes:  

Socks 

Toiletries, gels but no powders. 

Cakes and biscuits. 

Diabetic snacks of any type 

Picture books of the local area (Coventry and surrounding area). 

Please see the poster below for the list of items needed for the Hospital collection.  

 

The deadline for all donations is Friday 2nd December.  Thank you very much in anticipation of your support. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

 
Hafsa Khalifa 
Faith and Character Education Lead/ HoY 8 
 

 



 


